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The Commission is opening this file to rescind and consolidate many of the Commission’s 

rules relating to telecommunications.  The Commission finds that the rescission and 

consolidation is necessary to bring the existing rules into compliance with state and federal 

statutory changes affecting the Commission’s jurisdiction over the telecommunications industry.      

The Commission has discussed this proposed amendment with interested stakeholders 

and will seek further comments during the rulemaking process as to whether the rescissions and 

consolidation are appropriate and properly designed and written. 

       BY THE COMMISSION 

 
 
 
        Morris L. Woodruff  

Secretary 
 
 

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,  
on this 14th day of October, 2014. 
 
Woodruff, Chief Regulatory Law Judge 
 


